Patsy Adkins

To:

Patsy Adkins

Subject:

RE: Atwater Elementary County science fair winners!

----Original Message-----

From: Linda Yates [lyates@cityofnorthport.com] Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 11:50 AM

To: Kirkpatrick Sean Cc: Patsy Adkins

Subject: RE: Atwater Elementary County science fair winners!

This is wonderful news! Thank you so much for your message.

Each month the Commission has a meeting in which proclamations and special recognitions are done and this is certainly something that would be fitting to recognize the students for their accomplishments.

I am including the city clerk on this message so that she can obtain the necessary information and place an item on a future meeting for recognition of the winners and participants from our North Port Schools.

Thank you again for reaching out to communicate this exciting news.

Sincerely, Mayor Linda M. Yates North Port City Commissioner Seat 5 4970 City Hall Blvd North Port, FL 34286 Office: 941-429-7072

Cell: 941-286-0249

"The bridge to tomorrow is strengthened through the prosperity of our citizens today. Together, we the people can make a difference." Linda M. Yates

PLEASE BE AWARE: E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port Officials and employees in connection with official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.

----Original Message----

From: Kirkpatrick Sean [mailto:Sean.Kirkpatrick@sarasotacountyschools.net]

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 9:10 AM

To: Commissioners < Commissioners@cityofnorthport.com> Subject: Atwater Elementary County science fair winners!

Dear Commissioners.

I wanted to inform you that Atwater Elementary's 3rd grade Advanced students took 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place at last week's Sarasota County Science Fair. We are waiting to hear the results of the other schools, but we believe this is the first time a North Port school has done this. I know Mr. Hutchinson, the Atwater Principal, and Mr. Stephen Lord, the Advanced 3rd grade teacher, are very humble gentlemen and are not looking for accolades for their students' works. As one of the parents of the winning participants, I would like to see if there is anything you all could do to recognize this historic accomplishment.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.
Sean Kirkpatrick
North Port High School
Biology & Physical Science
Please be aware that all e-mail to and from Sarasota County Schools is subject to the public records laws of Florida.
Please be aware that all e-mail to and from Sarasota County Schools is subject to the public records laws of Florida.